Would you like to know when your student’s bus is going to be late?

First Student, the transportation provider for Mount Prospect School District 57, is offering
Bus Bulletin notification system to notify parents/guardians when there are bus delays of 10
minutes or more.

If you would like to receive instant notifications when delays or incidents affect your student's
bus, please register with Bus Bulletin.

There is no cost for this service.

Registration is simple and fast.

You can choose to receive text messages, phone calls, and emails.

All contact information is stored securely and will not be shared or sold - your privacy is
protected.

e If you used this service last year, visit Bus Bulletin and update route information
for this school year.

For more information or to sign up and start
receiving notifications please visit:

www.busbulletin.com/parents

Route information is on your student’s bus pass.
For registration help, contact First Student at (847) 635-9877.



http://www.busbulletin.com/parents

